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I am writing in opposition to Pieridae Energy (USA) Ltd.; Application for Long-Term Authorization To
 Export Domestically Produced Natural Gas Through Canada to Non-Free Trade Agreement Countries
 After Liquefaction to Liquefied Natural Gas for a 20-Year Period.

The proposal is not in the public interest and the application should not be granted.

Given that methane has 86 times the global warming potential as CO2e in a 20 year timeframe, the DOE
 should consider the full life-cycle of the gas to be exported from extraction through transportation,
 processing, liquefaction, and re-gasification.

Kathleen M. Padden 
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